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City Solicits Bids for Igloo Modular Building’s 
Purchase, Removal and Relocation 

1,560 Sq. Ft. Modular and Mechanical Buildings Available 
   

STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, COLORADO-April 11, 2018-The City of Steamboat Springs is looking for a 
good home for the Igloo, a 1,560 square-foot, double-wide modular, as well as a 675 square-foot 
mechanical building.  
 
“These buildings could be used for storage, a workshop, hunting camp, out building or other facility 
building on a property or could serve a variety of other uses for an organization,” said Alan Lind, 
General Services Director. “There’s still life in these buildings and the city would like to see they 
continue to provide use.”  
 
The purchase, removal and relocation of the two 
buildings are currently being solicited through 
Letters of Interest due April 19, 2018.The city 
desires for the structures to be removed from the 
property no later than May 25, 2018.  
 
The Igloo structure is a dual axel, double-wide 
modular measuring 60’L x 26’W x 15’H (to peak) 
with an open floor plan that includes the existing 
commercial lighting and bathroom fixtures; 
appliances consisting of stove, dishwasher and 
refrigerator and is wired for a fire alarm system.  
 
The building has wood siding and a pro-panel metal roof, set on cinder block piers and is supplied 
with public utilities such as natural gas, electricity, and municipal city and sewer service. Set on a 
foundation, the mechanical building is a wooden structure measuring 26’ x 26’ with a metal single 
shed roof rising measuring 10’H to 18’H.  
 
Letters of Interest must be submitted by 5:00PM, April 19, 2018, to Shelly St. Pierre, Senior 
Procurement Agent, City of Steamboat Springs, PO Box 775088, Steamboat Springs, CO 80477-
5088, or to City Hall at 137 10th Street. Additional information on the Igloo Request for Letters of 
Interest can be found on the city’s website.  
 

-WeServeTheCity- 
 
Contact: 
Alan Lind, General Services Director, 970.871.8249, alind@steamboatsprings.net 
Steve Hoots, Facility Maintenance Manager, 970.871,8246, shoots@steamboatsprings.net  
Terisa Childers, General Services Admin Assistant, 970.871.8264, tchilders@steamboatsprings.net  
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